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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have looked at the story of Noah’s Ark and what this teaches Christians. 

In English, we have done some work on capital letters and full stops, read some more of the 

story and wrote in role as Oliver. 

In Maths, we have finished our place value unit looking at rounding and estimating. 

In Art, we have used our shading skills to design our Seawigs and had a competition like the 

characters in our book. 

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was friendship. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Edie-May for her brilliant use of the spelling station and Blanche for going 

home and learning some extra Spanish as well as Italian and showing me the words she 

found. 

Headteacher's Award: Marcella for showing compassion to another child and helping them 

when they were struggling. 

Shining Stars: Marcella, Zac, May, Isla, Georgie, Ivy, Sofia, Blanche, Danny, Sebastian, 

Vihaan 

Pupil Voice: I’m really proud of my seawig!” - Hunter 

 Reminders & Messages 

Fridays: Children will be doing outdoor learning and will need to bring wellies and clothes that 

can get dirty. 

Please can children be reading at home as much as possible and bringing their reading record 

to show me for some house points, 


